
JUBILEE FIELD MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

 

MEETING HELD AT JUBILEE FIELD 14 MAY 2015 

 

MEETING NOTE 

 

 

A meeting took place of the above Committee. Those present were: 

Mike Hooker who took the chair, Nigel Best, John Gower, Alison 

Hooker, Mike Lock, Cllr John Perry and Helen Tucker. Apologies were 

received from Ian Humphrey, Paul Butcher and Paul Kelly. 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting held on the 12 February were 

approved   

 

The following issues were raised and discussed at this meeting: 

 

• People were still parking in front of the gates thereby blocking 

the exit. It was agreed that extra signs were needed. This will 

be raised with the Parish Council for consideration. 

• The car park needed cleaning.  The Parish Clerk was asked if he 

could look into this matter. 

• It was noted that restrictions were needed to protect the 

pitches. And it was agreed that no training should take place on 

the main pitch and no friendlies should take place between 

November and February. 

 

The Chairman had nothing additional to report. The Treasurer 

reported that there was currently a surplus of over £1300 for the 

2014/15 season to date. The main factors contributing to this were: 

increases in pitch hire fees, no major items of expenditure and a 

reduction in the loan repayment. The pitch hire fees now compared 

well against other comparable venues and it was agreed that they 

should be held at the same level for 2015/16. 

 

The Secretary had nothing to report. The meeting then noted that 

Presentation Day will be on the 7 June . 

 

 

 

 

 



A number of items were raised under any other business. These 

were: 

 

• Concern was raised regarding the fitting of a Defibrillator. It 

was noted that training might be needed. 

• Two pairs of nets had been offered but these were not 

required. 

• Full size goals were available from Diagrit. This was a very 

useful offer since new goals would cost around £1000. 

Arrangements would need to be made to transport them up to 

Jubilee Field. 

• It was noted that we would continue to keep the grass down at 

Diagrit. 

• It was agreed that some extension work should be carried out  

to the drainage. This should be able to be done without too 

great a financial commitment. 

• It was noted that some changes to the Trustees would possibly 

be needed. It was agreed that this should be taken up with the 

Parish Council. 

 

The meeting finished around 21:30 hours. 

 

 

John Perry  

17 May 2015 


